
Arkansas City        Water Treatment Facility Conference Room   400 W Madison Ave  
Planning Commission 

 

Call meeting to order on October 13, 2020 at 5:30 PM:  

Roll Call:  Mary Benton  Lloyd Colston  Karla Gallegos   Paisley Howerton   Charles Jennings  Ian Kuhn   

Andy Paton  Cody Richardson   

Commissioners Jennings and Richardson joined the meeting after roll call.  Colston had to leave at 6:00 for another appointment.  A 

quorum was maintained throughout the meeting. 

Staff present was Public Information Officer Andrew Lawson and Principal Planner Josh White.  Emergency Management 

Coordinator Bob Frazee also joined the meeting after roll call. 

Also present were Kevin Lyons with FlashVote and  Equal Opportunity & Accessibility Advisory Board member Rags Smith 

 

1.  Declaration:  
No declarations were made  
 

2.  Public Comments:  
No members of the public brought any comments for items not on the agenda. 
 

3.  Consent Agenda:  

Kuhn made a motion to approve the September 8, 2020 meeting minutes as written.   Colston seconded the motion.  

Voice vote carried the motion. 

 

4.  FlashVote update/presentation 
Richardson and Jennings joined the meeting in progress.  Lawson started the discussion on FlashVote and turned the 

meeting over to Kevin Lyons who represented FlashVote.  Lyons explained how the program worked and answered 

questions by those present.  After Lyons left the meeting, Lawson explained the process more and was able to show a 

brief demonstration.  He encouraged Planning Commissioners to get the word out when we get this launched.  He 

indicated the first survey would be released when there were enough people signed up for FlashVote.  Colston left the 

meeting at 6:00. 

 

5.  Neighborhood Revitalization Plan update 

White discussed the Neighborhood Revitalization Plan.  There was much discussion about housing in the City and what 

could be done to improve it.  Consensus was to move forward with the plan as written.  White indicated it would go to 

the City Commission who would hold a hearing and would enter into an interlocal agreement with the other taxing 

entities.   

 

6.  Comprehensive Plan Update  

Prior to leaving Colston wanted to remind Planning Commissioners about the Hazard Mitigation Plan and wanted to 

ensure it was included in the Comprehensive Plan.  White briefly discussed the process of the Plan in coordination with 

the FlashVote surveys.  He asked that members review Chapter 1 and suggest any changes.  

 

7.  Other Items:  

White mentioned there was a rezone application for the November meeting. 

 

8.  Adjournment:  

Kuhn made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Benton seconded the motion.  Voice vote carried the motion, meeting 

adjourned. 


